
 

Sherwood Primary School 

Eco Warriors Meeting 

 

Date: 16th November 2023 
 

Attendance: All children present 

Apologies:  

 

Agenda 

1. What are the Eco Warriors? 

2. Suggestion boxes 

3. Eco Warriors Plan of Action 

 

Item Summary of Discussion/Actions By whom 

What is the 

purpose of 

the School 

Eco 

Warriors? 

Began the meeting by introducing each other before discussing what it was the children 

expected to be involved in with the Eco warriors. We discussed how MS had taken over 

from SR as lead for the Eco warriors and how we might move forward.  

We then took time to look over the page on the School website to discuss what had 

happened and gone before along with a short discussion of where we might like to go 

with this council this year.    

MS 

Suggestion 

Boxes 

 

Children brought suggestions from the class suggestion boxes. 

 

• Litter picks every Friday performed by the Eco council or a particular class. Some 

of the children suggested local area litter picks as well where a class might be 

involved. We discussed how this might be appropriate in the school grounds but 

we must consider Health and Safety and have the right equipment to perform 

the job. MS to look into. Local area litter picks may be a possibility. Further 

investigation needed. 

 

 

 

 

• Suggestion of plant a tree for every child across the school. MS informed the 

children that this had been done before and gave success as the Forest school 

area shows. To replace trees we have lost, it could be a possibility for the spring 

or summer term. 

Ms to investigate and to speak to JL as to the effectiveness and possibility of 

organising. 

 

 

• Pyjama day. One of the children suggested in the pretence of saving water. MS 

to investigate. 

 

 

 

• Sunflower race. Suggestion made as to a competition for each class to grow their 

own Sunflower, with the winning class receiving a prize. Children saw this as a 

good opportunity to link in with the Science curriculum and sustainability and 

Wildlife with the Sunflower heads being used for birds in the winter months. 

 

• Habitat enhancement within the school grounds linked to wildlife. Children 

wanted to further enhance the habitat with other houses for wildlife such as 

Hedgehog housed, more bird boxes, bat boxes and minibeast housing. 

 

 

 

 

MS, JL and 

Eco council 

 

Possible 

individual 

classes led by 

Eco Warriors 

 

MS and whole 

school 

 

 

 

 

MS Eco 

council for 

whole school 

 

Eco council 

MS 

 

 

 

MS 

 

 

 

 

 

MS 

Moving 

Forward 

Mr Stanton introduced the children to a Schools Climate action planner which would be 

filled in to produce a School Climate Action Plan. The plan would be shared with the eco 

council for agreement before being presented, possibly in an assembly, in the New year, 

for the whole school to follow. This would give us a number of areas to work on to reduce 

the schools carbon footprint and to help everyone in the school community to understand 

the issues surrounding the climate crisis and what they can do to act.  

 

 

MS 

predominantly 

along with Eco 

council. 

 

 

Clerk     M. Stanton 

Name: Mr Stanton    Date:    17th November 2023 

 
 

 

 


